
Business Alert# P15-2-103 
September 30, 2015 

Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

Community Business Alert 

                            
 
 

Wanted for Robbery of Delivery Drivers 
22nd District (Morgan Park) 

 

About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses in the Morgan Park (22nd) District of two recent 
Armed Robbery incidents that occurred in the Washington Heights neighborhood. In 
these incidents, offenders ordered food to be delivered to the 8900 Block of South 
Carpenter, on September 28 at approx. 9 pm, and the 9100 block of South Racine, on 
July 9th at approx. 9:15 pm. In both of these incidents, the delivery drivers were 
confronted by 2 males who displayed a black firearm, demanding the food and money. 
During the most recent robbery, one offender shot into the car of the fleeing delivery 
driver. 

 
About The Offenders: 
#1.  Male, African American, 20 years old, 5'03 Tall, 145 lbs wearing a black shirt 
#2.  Male, African American, 20 years old, 5'09 Tall, 160 lbs short black hair 

 
Safety Tips: 
• If your business receives an order to the listed location, notify police. 

• Drivers should keep a minimal amount of money with them. 

• Keep a record of serial numbers to your cell phones. 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses. 

• Retain records on all caller and order information. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm. 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information about this incident call:  
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

 
Reference RD#s HY334423 & HY442929 


